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Friday 23rd June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What another busy week we’ve had in Year 2! We would like to say a huge well done to Doves class for their 

fabulous class assembly! We are sure you’ll agree that they all did a fantastic job. We would also like to say well 

done to all Year 2 children for their efforts in Sports Day. We saw fabulous examples of sportsmanship throughout 

the afternoon! 

In English this week, some of the children have been tweaking the story ‘The Weather Monster’, whilst some of our 

children have been learning about suffixes and have had a go at writing a story based on picture prompts. Next 

week, we will be starting to explore some different styles of poetry. 

In Maths this week, we have been revisiting our learning on time and have introduced telling the time in 5 minute 

increments. We have been very impressed with how well the children have taken to this. Next week, we will be 

revisiting our learning on 2D and 3D shapes. 

New classes and move up day 

Next week, the children will be told their classes for Year 3, and parents will be sent home new class lists. This will be 

on Tuesday 27th June. We will spend some time on Tuesday splitting the children into their new classes so they can 

see who they will be with. They will not see children coming from Wood Street or other schools, but they will be told 

who is in their class. On Wednesday 28th June, it will be move up day. All children will move into their new Year 3 

classroom and spend the day with their new Year 3 teacher. Wood Street will also be coming for this day. You will 

still need to drop your child off, and pick them up at their Year 2 classrooms. 

Sun Safety 

As the warm weather is (hopefully) going to continue, please can we ask that children come to school with a sun hat 

and have sun cream applied in the morning before school. If you would like your child to bring in sun cream to school 

to reapply throughout the day, that is fine, however we just ask that the children do not share their sun cream with 

others.  

Golden Leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Charlotte - For some fantastic progress in reading - well done and keep it up! 

Grace - For being a fantastic listener in class and being a role model to other children around school - well done! 

Piper - For a fantastic bar graph in Science, clearly representing the data you collected when finding minibeasts - well 

done! 

 

Doves 

Isla - For showing bravery and kindness when helping Mr Bowers and Doves class when teaching the class assembly song - Well 
Done!  
Reuben - For being an amazing helper at sports day, helping Mr T with the timer - Well Done! 
Jacob R - For being a role model throughout this week, showing all of the school values daily and always being polite - Well 
Done! 
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Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Mrs Welland – Larks – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Mrs Welland, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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